
Ladies Committee Members Discussion Notes  18th September 2018 

There were not sufficient members of the Ladies Committee present so we were unable to hold a 

committee meeting. 

It was decided to have a quick discussion regarding the forthcoming events. 

Present were: Debbie Lennon, Cicely Welch, Joy Crawford, Lynn Scoones, Debbie Knight 

1. Debbie L update: 

 

a) Bramshaw Eclectic 27th September 

Team selected 

Debbie Knight / Linda Levens 

Jayne King/ Debbie Lennon 

b) Legg Bowl – 11th October v Broadstone at KHGC 

Team selected  

Debbie Knight / Penny Parkes 

Sharon Aldrich/ Paula Graham 

c) Lady Members Open 25th September 

There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd, 3rd , front 9 and back 9. 

There will be a raffle on the day – Lynn Scoones will sell raffle tickets as she is out first. 

Debbie L will do the seating plan and sort out prizes 

d) Lady Captains Away day 19th September 

16 ladies going – 4 teams of 4.  

e) Autumn Cup 

Discussion took place about prizes for the individual medal and stableford rounds. The prize money 

had been queried by Sandy Wright who was one of the prize winners and is the overall runner up. 

She felt that prizes should not be given for the medal/stableford competitions. The ladies present at 

the meeting felt that prizes should be given as it is an incentive for people to play if they can only 

play on one of the days. It was agreed that a small pay-out could be made: 1st -£8, 2nd - £5 (and 3rd -

£3 where applicable. Debbie L to let the ladies know who would be affected.  

f) Lady Captains Dinner 10th October 

Sign-up sheet is now on the noticeboard. 

 



2. Debbie Knight mentioned an incident that happened on the day of the Parkin Cup/ 

Humphreys Bowl final held at KHGC on the 9th September. She has written a letter to 

Reunert which will be taken to the next Manco Committee meeting. 

 

3. Joy raised the issue of handicaps limits going forward with the introduction of 37-54 

handicaps. No decisions could be made today but consideration needs to be given as to 

what the handicap limits should be for trophies and our Opens.  We felt that we should have 

a handicap limit of 36 for trophies and our Open –  this will be discussed by the new ladies 

committee and progressed towards the end of 2018/ start 2019.We should also review 

County guidelines. Debbie K to email these. 

 

 

 


